
I encourage you to support passage of HB2357 which will improve management and conduct of the Oregon Forest Resources 
Board. It is imperative that our forests be managed with the best objective scientific knowledge and understanding of their role in our 
climate future. Successful long term management depends on people who are motivated by science more than the short term 
exploitation expressed in massive clear cuts. Reforms of the Board and its operations will be helpful steps in moving towards these 
goals.


